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The meeting was called to order at 10:03 A.M.

Board Member(s) present. William Cove, DO, Chair; Mimi Kevan, Public Member,
Secretary; and John Peterson, DO

Board Member(s) absent: John Welch, Esq., Public Member; and Daniel Wilson, DO

OPR personnel present: Ronald Klein, RPh, Executive Officer; and Aprille Morrison,
Licensing Board Specialist

The Chair called for approval of the Minutes of the September 13, 2012 meeting. Dr.
Peterson made a motion, seconded by Ms. Kevan, to approve the Minutes of the
September 13, 2012 meeting as written. Motion passed.

Arthur Hengeren, MD and David Johnson, MD from the Federation of State Medical
Boards (FSMB) gave a presentation to the Board members about upcoming events the
organization is holding as well as what the organization can offer to the state Boards.

Case Managers Report:

Carla Preston, case manager, reported the Board has eight (8) cases. One (1) was
ready for an investigative team meeting, three (3) are awaiting charges being filed and
four (4) are currently under investigation.

Dr. Peterson inquired as to the resolution of the proposed stipulation and consent order
for case 2011-204 (Musman). The Board held a teleconference November 28, 2012.
Larry Novins, Board Counsel, and Edward Adrian, Prosecuting Attorney, recommended
approval of the stipulation and consent order as presented to the Board. The Board
voted to approve the stipulation and consent order as presented.

Ms. Kevan and Mr. Klein will be attending the FSMB Annual meeting in April 2013.
Ms. Kevan shared the information she had received thus far on the candidates running
for the Board of Directors.

Mr. Klein informed the Board he would like their approval to attend the FSMB new officer
orientation on June 24, 2013. Ms. Kevan made a motion to approve Mr. Klein attending.
The motion was seconded by Dr. Peterson. Motion passed.
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6. Application formal approval:

Dr. Peterson made a motion, seconded by Ms. Kevan, to approve the following
applicants for licensure as an Osteopathic Physician (limited temporary and full
licensure. Motion passed unanimously.

Michelle Horton (Examy Katherine Holley (Exam)

Amir Emami (Endorsement) Jill Weber (Endorsement)

Richard Jadick (Endorsement) Marybeth O’Hara (Endorsement)
Nicolai Esala (Limited Temporary) Kylee Eagles (Limited Temporary)
John McMahon (Limited Temporary) Matthew Hall (Limited Temporary)

Michelle Garman (Limited Temporary)

7. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 13, 2013 at 1:00 p.m.

8. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:24 a.m.

Mimi Kévan, Secretary
Vermont Board of Osteopathic Physicians and Surgeons
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Vermont Board of Osteopathic Physicians and Surgeons




